## **English Blog Worksheet – Year 3**

## **Hershey's Chocolate**

People from all over the world like the taste of chocolate. Chocolate is a refreshment that many people enjoy as a dessert or snack. Some people like dark chocolate and some people like light chocolate. Some people like plain chocolate and others like nuts or cream inside. You would have heard about Hershey, Pennsylvania, where Milton Hershey first made chocolate for Hershey's candy. The name "Hershey" is known throughout the world. Mr. Milton Hershey died in 1945, but the Hershey's Chocolate factory continued. Milton Hershey's mother sent her son after he completed 4<sup>th</sup> grade to join the Hershey chocolate factory as apprentice where he would learn about print, newspapers, and books. However, Milton was interested in candy making and he wanted to start his own candy business. When he was 29years-old, he moved back to Pennsylvania to start a caramel business, and in four years his business was very successful. Hershey built an entire town complete with houses, schools, churches, and stores so the people who worked in his factory could live nearby. The Hershey Chocolate Company grew to make sweet chocolate and cocoa. He focused his factory on the "nickel bar", a chocolate bar that everyone could afford. He then added Hershey Kisses and Hershey's with Almonds. As success and profits rose, he expanded his town to add a sports arena, a stadium, and a school to learn how to make chocolate. The school was for orphaned children. Milton Hershey is remembered as someone who built an entire city and helped people get jobs. He is remembered for someone who made a school for children who did not have families. He is someone who made a medical center to help those who are sick and someone who made that chocolate, that yummy chocolate that most of us throughout the world enjoy.

## Q1:Multiple-Choice questions:

- 1. The word "apprentice' is described in the text. Who is most likely an apprentice?
- a. A teacher who teaches reading at school.
- b. A parent who cooks dinner at your house.
- c. A friend who bikes with you to the park.
- d. Someone who learns a trade from someone who is skilled.
- 2. Hershey, Pennsylvania, is a famous town. Which of these does not describe the town of Hershey?
- a. houses, schools, churches, and stores
- b. sports arena

c. stadium
d. ice rink
3. According to the text, what was the town of Hershey designed to do?
a. offer a school and jobs for orphaned children
b. add a city to Pennsylvania
c. to make nutritional, low-calorie food
d. all of the above
Q2: Find adjectives in the above paragraph:
ANSWER KEY
Q1:Multiple-Choice questions :
1. The word "apprentice' is described in the text. Who is most likely an apprentice?
a. A teacher who teaches reading at school.
b. A parent who cooks dinner at your house.
c. A friend who bikes with you to the park.
d. Someone who learns a trade from someone who is skilled.
2. Hershey, Pennsylvania, is a famous town. Which of these does not describe the town of Hershey?
a havean askarda akuwakan andatawa
a. houses, schools, churches, and stores
b. sports arena